
Notice of Motion – Council 22 September 2016 

Pension Changes (Mayoral) 

This Council notes that the Pensions Minister at the time claims the Government did 
not know the full implications of changes to the pension system made in the last 
Parliament.  This Council requests the Mayor and Executive Lead for Finance and 
Regeneration to write to Torbay’s Members of Parliament requesting them to ask the 
Government to reconsider the transitional arrangements for women born on or after 
6th April 1951, so that women do not live in hardship due to pension changes they 
were not told about until it was too late to make alternative arrangements. 
 
Proposer Councillor Sanders 
Seconder Councillor Doggett 
 


